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The Euclid Parking Garage is open 
and available for parking.  With 
construction continuing all around, 
we encourage patrons to park on 
the lower two levels of the garage 
and use extreme caution at all 
times.  As always, feel free to 
contact Stephen Graziano with 
any questions or concerns. 
http://www.colorado.edu/fm/case 
 

 
Garage Outage – May 24 thru June 8 
In order to complete certain work in and around the new building, the Euclid Parking Garage will be closed from 
May 24 thru June 8.  Patrons are encouraged to park in the Folsom Parking Garage, as well as utilize all the on-
street pay spots along Euclid Ave., 18th Street, and Wardenburg Drive. 
 
18th Street One-Lane Outage – March 27 thru April 1 
Repair work to a sanitary sewer line that crosses 18th Street takes place 
during the week of Spring Break.  One lane will remain open during 
construction hours with flaggers present to direct traffic.  Both lanes will 
be open in the evenings.  

 
UCB Traditional Stonework 
The application of CU 
Boulder’s traditional Colorado 
sandstone is underway on the 
north and east faces of the 
building.  The rules for the 
campus stonework patterns 
and colors are still carefully 
followed by campus planners and architects; and the handwork and 
craftsmanship required of the masons is essentially the same as it was 
nearly 100 years ago.    
 
Limited Access to Service Area  
The service area between the UMC and the CASE building remains 
closed to pedestrian traffic.  Gates on both the north and south ends 
of the area are manned to allow only necessary drivers access to the 
lot.  The three (3) ADA public parking spots remain available for use.  
The gates are open during non-construction hours. 
 

Upcoming Outages  
• Intersection of 18th Street & Euclid Ave – Utility work is still to come at this intersection. 
• Sidewalk between CASE and VAC – there will be a late summer outage of this sidewalk, details to come. 

 
Please continue to help us encourage pedestrians, bikers, and commuters to find alternate routes 

around the site to reduce congestion and maintain the safest environment possible throughout the project. 

Contact Info 
Project Manager 
Stephen Graziano 
stephen.graziano@colorado.edu 
Desk – 303-492-1102 
Cell – 303-507-8383 
 
Project Coordinator 
Dena Heisner 
dena.heisner@colorado.edu 
Desk – 303-735-0282 
Cell – 847-687-4029 
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